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Can you believe April is here? Wow! It is moving fast. As every year the rain is going to dictate what and when work can 
be done on the course. I am going to leave Gene’s schedule posted to show what is still valid and what has been done.

ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 6 APRIL 21 AT 6PM

Green Oaks Grounds Schedule
22 -28 Feb Greens                                 Spray Greens with cornerstone & cut #5-hole sand & roll.
DONE 2 March                 Aerate fairways.
DONE ONCE 8 15 22 29 Mar    Double verta-cut ½ rate greens.
DONE 16 March  Slice fairways
GREEN’S 18 March  Cornerstone grounds
BOUGHT 25 Mar  Spray fairways
                                             5 Apr                  Aerate greens, verta-cut, blow off, dress, & drag.

******cut 1 to ¾ in fairways.
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Gene and Rock are working the grounds to get a better drainage for the course. Rock is busting up the beaver dams 
every other day. What is needed is sunny, dry, and warm days of course we can only hope. Our greens are in a fragile 
state. Please do not practice on them especially #18. Thank you for your help. Gene and Rock have been working hard to
make the chipping green by the range nice to be used for this purpose.
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 I want to thank Lindy again for the supplies needed to rebuild the restroom on 14 and Jason Hill for doing the work. Also
#3 restroom is now open. Thank you, Bobby Traywick, for your plumbing services. The leak between #14 & the main line 
has not been found yet due to the constant rain. Steak Night on the 1st and 3rd Thursday of each month is now back on. 
Please sign up for it on 1 Apr & 15 Apr. The signup sheet is in the lounge. 

Members with a cart plan; now that the weather is improving, more people will be coming to GO to play golf, the 
weekends will be critical. What your membership guarantees, is one round that day. After that the cart goes back into 
the pool for other people to use. GO cannot afford for members to hang on to a golf cart all day. Your help is needed. 
Thank You!
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Our Annual meeting will be on the 6 of Apr 21 at 6pm. At which time question can be asked on the direction and state of
the club. Elections will be held for 2 of the 7 members on the board. Gene Davenport & Roger Hinshaw are up for 
election. If anyone is wanting to be on the board, please let the Pro Shop know.

Well, that is about it here on GO. Let us enjoy the coming warm weather and play golf.



RogAir 


